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October 25, 2019 

Road Resurfacing on Burkston Place 
Contract: 19ECS-TI-13LR 

 
In May 2019, the City of Toronto informed residents of planned road resurfacing work on Burkston 
Place (see map). Due to coordination efforts with other future projects on this street, this work has 
been deferred until further notice. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

 

MORE INFORMATION: 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 19ECS-TI-13LR 
  

Field Ambassador Suresh Pillai 
647-968-8601, Toronto13LR2019@rvanderson.com 

TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service 

416-338-0889  
(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward2.htm 

 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.  
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